
Tri-Valley Education Collaborative 
General Meeting 

October 6, 2011 – 8:00 a.m. 
LVJUSD Board Room 

 
M I N U T E S 

 
Those in attendance:  Jacque Barker, Pam Boni, Bill Branca, Liz Buckley, Paula Ann 
Cabeding, Diane Centoni, Jan Cohen, Bryce Custodio, Don Danner, Tony  Dennis, Julie 
Duncan, Deborah Evans, Holly Gallaway, Shay Galletti, Debbie Harvey, Sean Kenney, 
Jackie Lawson, Kit Little, Steve Martin, Ginny McGaha, Karen McMahon, Danielle 
Mintz, Barbara Morrissey, Janice Noble, Lisa Pong, Jim Reding, Dawn Scanlon, Caryl 
Schill, Vicki Shipman, Stacey Stein, Charlene Walker, Deborah Walker, Pamela 
Williams, Catherine Wolfe,  Kelly Zummo.  Special guests:  Barbara Morrissey, Las 
Positas College counselor and Dr. Tim McCarty, Assistant Superintendent, Dublin 
Unified. 
 
I. Call to order 

 
The meeting was called to order at 8:05 by Dr. Janice Noble. 

 
II. Approval of April Meeting Minutes 
 
Stacey Stein moved to approve the minutes as presented.  Bryce Custodio seconded 
the motion and it passed. 
 
III. Orientation and Annual Goals 
 
Dr. Noble introduced the members of the TEC Admin Council:  Bryce Custodio from 
Dublin, Melinda Hall and Cindy Alba from Livermore, Julie Duncan from Pleasanton, 
Nadine Horner from LLNL Community Relations, and Diane Centoni, Superintendent of 
ROP.  Budgetary constraints have resulted in changing the monthly meetings to two per 
semester.  “Leadership at all levels” is this year’s theme.  Attached is Dr. Noble’s 
orientation PowerPoint presentation. 

 
IV. Presentation 
 
Jackie Lawson from Dublin High School’s catering program gave a presentation on her 
externship last summer at Checkers Catering.  It was a great experience from start to 
finish.  She learned a lot which she can share with her students and program.  There 
are TEC funds available for externships!  Checkers Catering website:  
http://www.checkerscatering.com/.   Attached is her PowerPoint presentation. 

 
 
 
 

http://www.checkerscatering.com/�


 
 

V. Announcements 
 

TEC wants to spread the word that CTE is for all students; A-G students need CTE too. 
 

The common core standards work being done will encourage conversations.  The state 
is asking community colleges to link state standards to continue articulation between 
core and CTE. 

 
Next Meeting:  Thursday, December 1 

8:00 – 10:00 
DUBLIN Board Room – 7471 Larkdale Avenue, Dublin 94568 

 
December 9, 2011 

SUPERINTENDENTS INVITED with TEC Admin  
BRING YOUR LAPTOP 

Special Guest:  Dr. Kevin G. Walthers, 
Las Positas President 

 
Other General TEC meetings: 

2/2 – Location – Livermore Board Room 
5/3 – Location – Dublin Board Room 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
C A R E E R S   B Y   C H O I C E,   N O T   B Y    C H A N C E 


